
 
 

MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY 
 
 

CANCELLATION 
 

SPECIALISED CONTRACT No. SCM 11 OF 10/11 
 

The special contract SCM 11 of 10/11 - Proposal Call for the Management of the 
Pietermaritzburg Airport advertised in the Natal Witness, Echo and Sunday times in 
December 2010 has been cancelled due to unforeseen circumstances. 
 
Please note that the contract will be re-advertised in due course. 


